
 
 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 
My name is Scott Josephson M.S., R.D and I  am the Director of Operations 
at the world renowned Hippocrates Health institute in West Palm Beach 
Florida. I  have overwhelming accolades and   high   praise   for   WilliStar 
Construction Services LLC, and the leadership, expertise and exceptional 
skills of its president Mr. William Mbwambo. For the past four years Mr. 
Mbwambo has rendered countless projects and services for Hippocrates 
Health Institute of Florida Inc. and it is with great pleasure to write this 
memorandum. 

 
Since starting his countless projects as the General Contractor for 
Hippocrates Health Institute, Mr. Mbwambo has been a major asset to 
accomplish countless tasks and lead a crew of employees, subcontractors 
and independent contractors under his direction at a highly established 
world renowned institute. Mr. Mbambo contributions and expertise in his 
vast areas are beyond outstanding. Mr. Mbwambo has high intelligence and 
ideas that he has applied to solving many problems and demonstrated 
excellent powers of observation and the ability to communicate and suggest 
change in effective ways. Without prompting or precedence he regularly 
spends several days working long hours, observing, monitoring and 
applying his heart to his work.   
 
His  work  ethic  is  impeccable, well received by  all  staff  and  the  value  of  
his contribution and the skill and sensitivity with which he presents his ideas  
are excellent. His name is always at the top of the list when choosing a 
general contractor for numerous projects to spearhead important company 
initiatives.  In all areas Mr. Mbwambo has gone beyond expectations, and 
has out-shined many others. In addition, Mr. Mbwambo is very likeable and 
ambitious person amongst my staff. At a personal  level, Mr. Mbwambo is 
a well disciplined, industrious individual with a pleasant personality who 
always goes well beyond the requirements in the quantity and quality of his 
work, putting in a lot of extra perseverance and initiative. If I can be of any 
further assistance, or provide you with any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Scott Josephson,R.D. 
Director of Operations 
Hippocrates Health Institute of Florida Inc. 
(561) 71 8876 


